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Weekly News 

On Wednesday all of Year 4 went to The Endowed for an athletics competition and orienteering event. 
The girls athletics team came first and the boys came third. Everyone did really well and had an       
amazing time. The orienteering was a maths treasure hunt and everyone enjoyed taking part. 

Well done to all our stars of the week this week and all our lunchtime award winners. 

Tidy classroom winners this week were Year 1 and Go Noodle winners were Year 4. Keep up the good 
work guys! 

Happy birthday if you have a birthday this week. 

Just a reminder to be on your best behaviour in the dinner hall at all times. 

Big thank you to everyone that sent in biscuits for the CAFOD sale, it was a great success! 

 

 

4th March 2024                                      Dinner menu: Week 2 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

Y4 have swimming every week on Monday after half term. Please ensure they have their kit with them. Thank you. 

Y4  have forest school on Wednesday (6th). Please ensure children have their waterproofs and wellies with them. 

A change of clothes might be advisable as it is quite muddy out there! 

Whole school book sale for CAFOD will take place on World Book Day (Thursday 7th March) Please send in any 

books you would like to donate and cash for everyone to buy something.  Thank you for your support. 

Pupils can dress as their favourite book character on World Book Day but please don’t send their favourite books 

in just in case they get mixed up with the books for sale! If children do not wish to dress up they can come in their 

own clothes. Thank you. 
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Monday Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y4 Swimming 

Y2 Mass in Church 9.30am 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Tag Rugby @Swancote 1-4pm 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y4 Forest School 

Y3 Stay and Read 10.45 

Parents to look at school books 3.30-5.30 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

World Book Day—dress as your favourite 

character 

Book sale for CAFOD 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

YR Class Assembly 9am 

Attendance for w/c 26/02/24 =  96.3% 

Reception 98.3% 

Year 1 96.7% 

Year 2 95.3% 

Year 3 93.8% 

Year 4 97.9% 

Year 5 95.7% 

Year 6 96.5% 

Whole school attendance this year = 94.9% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

Y1—Harry 

Y6—Isaac 

Catholic Life 

St David Feast day  

1st March.  

O God, who graciously bestowed on your Bishop saint David of 

Wales the virtue of wisdom and the gift of eloquence and made 

him an example of prayer and pastoral zeal, grant that, through 

his intercession, your Church may ever prosper and render you 

joyful praise. Through our Lord Jesus Christ your Son, who lives 

and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, for 

ever and ever.  

Amen  



Stars of the Week! 

Reception 

Madeleine 

Madeleine has been very focused on her writing this week. Madeleine has been    
working hard at home with her writing which has really impressed her teachers.    
Madeleine’s letter formation, sentence structure and writing has improved greatly 
since half term and she has really wowed us. Madeleine is hearing more phonemes 
within words. Keep going  Madeleine—you are fantastic! 

Year 1 

Sofia 

We have chosen Sofia because she has been wonderful this week! She has done     
fantastic work in maths and phonics—completing her tasks really well and very       
carefully. She has also been setting a shining example as far as our school rules are 
concerned and has been sitting on the carpet responding to questions beautifully. 
Well done Sofia. 

Year 2 

Bethany 

Bethany is year 2’s star of the week this week because she has settled so well into the 
class. She volunteers answers in the class, she’s focused, hardworking and is an      
absolute delight to teach. Bethany has many friends as she is a kind hearted person 
and looks out for others. Bethany also has impeccable manners, this has been noted 
by many members of staff. Well done Bethany, keep up the hard work and keep being 
you. 

Year 3 

Daniela 

This week’s star of the week is Daniela. Daniela is one of our faith council                  
representatives and she shows responsibility within this role. Daniela is also being 
more responsible for her own learning and her confidence is growing within our      
lessons and she is contributing more to class discussions. Daniela tries hard within her 
lessons and aims to please. Well done Daniela. 

Year 4 

Amelia 

This week’s star of the week is Amelia. Amelia is an always child. She is always ready, 
safe, respectful and forgiving. This week Amelia has stood out for her incredible       
contributions in our maths lessons. She has had her hand up all the time and has 
worked really hard to complete all of the tasks. It’s been fantastic to see and we are so 
proud of her. Well done Amelia, keep working hard. 

Year 5 

Zachary 

Our star this week is Zachary. We have been really impressed with his in depth 

knowledge and discussions about the Greeks in History, his application using decimal 

fractions and maths logic problems and his programming skills for different inputs 

when programming his micro: bit in various ways. Keep showing this fantastic attitude 

towards your learning! 

Year 6 

Rory 

This week Rory is our star of the week. Rory has really stood out this week because of 
the effort he puts into everything that he does. Rory is a fantastic and dedicated   
swimmer and this dedication and hard work is also showing in the work he produces in 
school. Rory has listened to the support and guidance given to him and worked hard 
to implement this into his work. He always has insightful and thoughtful comments to 
make and is always willing to share these with the class. Keep it up Rory! You are    
incredible and you should be so proud of everything you have achieved! 


